
 

 J U N E  2 0 1 6  

 

 
 

J U N E  2 0 1 9  

Annual General Meeting 2019 
 

 

 

The AGM of 2019 was yet another assembly of powerful speeches, delicious 

lunches, and special volunteer bonding. Volunteers from all departments 

came together to enjoy each other’s company and the powerful speech from 
guest speaker Allison Massari.  

 

As my tenure as President of the Auxiliary comes to an end, I would like to thank 
you all most sincerely for the help and support I have received over the past two 
years. You are an incredible group of Volunteers, so willing to give your time and 
talent to ECH and the community. 
  
I have so many folks to thank for their help, suggestions and guidance that is so 
necessary to function effectively in this role--there just isn’t enough space to 
name them all individually. To the Board of Directors of the Auxiliary, the 
Hospital staff: both Administrative and general; a huge thank you for the ideas, 
encouragement, and support. 
  
Last but not least to Beverley Engelmann and Brenda Moceyunas for their role in 
running an efficient and organized office and for putting up with my lack of tech 
skills. 
  
“In a world where you can be anything--be kind!” -Author unknown 
“A truly great volunteer is hard to find, difficult to part with, and impossible to 
forget.” -Anonymous 

 

 

Volunteers and board members at the AGM 

 

Scholarship recipients at the AGM 

 

Auxiliary office crew enjoying the meeting 

 

Speaker Allison Massari captivates the 
conference with her compelling story 

 

Message from the President 
Carol Carey 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Auxiliary Board 2019-2020 

 

 

We welcome our slate of new board members for 

the 2019-2020 year and send our gratitude for 

the service of the outgoing members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 A green jacket was left behind after the AGM from 

a couple weeks ago. You can claim it at the 

Auxiliary office.  

 The Amenities cart is now being kept in the 

Equipment Room on 4B in the New Main Building.  

Please ask at the Nurses Station on 4B and 

someone will show you where it is. 

 Thank you Pinkies! 

The Auxiliary received a very nice note in 

appreciation of your time and effort as Auxilians. 

The following few sentences came in a lovely note 

that was sent to the Auxiliary office last month: 

Dear Auxiliary,  

Thank you so much for the comfort your gift of the 

small pillow has given me during my recovery of my 

shattered elbow. It was just so special to receive 

something so unexpected, yet so important to my 

recovery. For the time being, it has become part of 

my arm, offering support and comfort. The Auxiliary 

made an unfortunate accident a little easier to bear! 

In sincere appreciation! 

 Kay Bentz, a long time Auxiliary volunteer and Past 

President, passed away recently. Her service will be 

Friday, June 14th at St. Mary's in Los Gatos. Please 

call the Auxiliary office if you would like more 

information.  

 Special reminder to find a sub and let your COD 

know ahead of time if you cannot make a shift.  

 AGM gifts are available in the Auxiliary office if you 

have not yet picked up one. 

 Reminder that annual dues for membership renewal 

is approaching in July. Look out for it in the mail. 

Special Reminders  
 


